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Please SUPPORT HB 2965-5. The use of net pens that confine farmed fish allows for 

fish feed, fish feces, and pharmaceuticals to end up in our waterways. The havoc 

wreaked on our ecosystems when fish escape (which they do, often in massive 

numbers) threatens to overtake native fish and spread disease.  

 

Oregonians everywhere are against causing environmental and economic harm. This 

bill is needed to protect water quality, native species, and our ability to keep our 

waterways economically and ecologically viable. Please vote yes. 

 

 

  


